
Issue Summer 7 

16th June 2017 

It was so exciting to watch the Ladies Cycling Tour come whizzing 

past us last Friday.  The children thoroughly enjoyed this experience 

its not every day a national sporting event happens at the end of our 

road. 

We took part in a Quad Kids sports event on Monday at                 

Edmonscote, well done to the Year 3 & 4 team. Who came 8th out 

of 22 teams!  

After an extremely popular and spectacular EYFS assembly on 

Wednesday, we then hosted our annual Father’s Day lunch.  Many 

thanks to all dads, granddads and carers who came along, the      

children do love the opportunity to share lunch with adults.  

On Thursday Year 1 and 2 visited the Royal Shakespeare Company 

they had a fantastic time in the sunshine!  

Heads Up 

Summer 

Term 2017 

Monday 19th June 2017  

7.30pm Home School Association 

Meeting—New Inn 

Tuesday 20th June 2017     

3.30pm Area Athletics Meeting—Edmonscote (Team) 

Wednesday 21st June 2017  

6pm New Reception parents Induction Evening 

Sunday 25th June 2017     

12 noon Home School Association Summer Fair 

Wednesday 28th June 2017 

9am  Year 4 Class Assembly 

Year 6 to new secondary schools / Induction Morning 

Thursday 29th June 2017    

Sports Day Year 1—6 at Campion 9.30am-12 

Year 3 Bikeability  

Wednesday 05th July 2017 

Year 6 trip to Drayton Manor 

Friday 07th July 2017       

Year 6 After School activity with Parents at Mill Garden 

Tuesday 11th July 2017   

1.30pm Key Stage 2 Afternoon Performance  

Wednesday 12th July 2017   

Science Fair for selected children at Warwick University 

7pm Key Stage 2 Evening Performance  

Friday 14th July 2017        

EYFS Sports Morning here at school 9am 

5.30pm Home School Association Summer Disco 

Saturday 15th July 2017   

Leamington Arts Festival—Jephson Gardens More info to fol-

low 

Tuesday 18th July 2017  

2pm Annual Oscar’s Ceremony Parents invited 

Thursday 20th July 2017  

9.15am Presentation of awards  

Friday 21st July 2017     

9.15am Year 6 Leavers Assembly—Parents Invited 

Class Photos 

Andy Craner will be coming on Tuesday 20th June to take 

group shots of the children.  Information on how to order 

will be sent out after Mrs Miles when secure passwords 

have been created with Andy. 

Silly Glasses Day 

Our Summer Fair is fast approaching, let’s hope the weather 

holds out for us and we have a beautiful sunny Sunday next 

weekend! 

On Thursday 22nd June, to encourage you to donate a fantastic 

bottle for the tombola prizes (preferably alcoholic) we have    

decided to have a ‘SILLY GLASSES DAY’.  All of the staff will also be 

taking part. 

The children can come to school and wear silly glasses all day long 

in return for bringing in a tombola bottle. 

 



Don’t forget to check out the school website @ 

www.claphamterraceinfo.co.uk 

Dates for your diary: 

Dinner Money 

The cost of dinner per day is £2.10, 
£10.50 a week.  

Please ensure all cash payments 
come in a named envelope. 

Cheques should be made payable to: 
Clapham  Terrace Primary School WCC. 

Payments for dinners should be made 
on a Monday and sent into school in a 
sealed named envelope. 

You can also pay via AGORA. 
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Lost Property 

If your child is missing any items of 

clothing they will eventually make their 

way to the Lost Property Box.  We   

encourage you to  regularly check the 

lost property box in the hope that you 

can find any missing items. 

 

Parent View 

Parent View is an online Questionnaire 

for you to give your views on our 

school at any time of the year.   

Please take the time to go to    

 https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk 

Log in with an email address or create 

an account and then answer the 12 

questions about our school. 

 

Cycling Tour 

Father’s Day Lunch Quad Kids 



How to get in touch: 

Clapham Terrace Primary School 

Clapham Terrace 

Leamington Spa 

CV31 1HZ 

 

Telephone:  01926 423404 

Absence Line: 01926 430854 

 

Email:   

admin2312@welearn365.com 

 

Website: 

www.claphamterrace.info 

Breakfast and Afterschool Club Rockets OOSC Ltd 

Open Monday—Friday Term time only 

8.00am—8.45am and 3.15am-6pm 

Morning session £3.50 

Afternoon session £3.60 until 4pm, £6.90 until 5pm or £8.60 until 6pm    

Limited places available on all days. Call into the Early Years Hall   during the 

hours above Or text 07547 670230 / 07916 152639 before 12pm to book a 

place. Facebook page has more info! 

www.claphamterrace.info 

ROCKETS BREAKFAST CLUB 

Available from 8am 

£3.50 session 

Register your child once 

THEN 

Use us as a drop in session before school. 

Pop in to the small hall before or  after school 

to set up this service 

Year Percentage 

R 95.93 

1 99.21 

2 98.52 

3 94.02 

4 94.44 

5 86.90 

6 96.43 

Year Percentage 

R 97 

1 80 

2 73 

3 N/A 

4 96 

5 88 

6 100 

Reading 

Percentage  

http://faithhopeandpolitics.com/wp-content/uploads/2012/08/school-attendance.jpg


Clapham Terrace Children’s News 

On Friday 9th June, the whole school went to watch the 

Cycle Race , as it passed through Leamington.  One 

cyclist didn’t need her water bottle anymore, as the 

finish was very close, so she threw it away and Freya in 

Year 5 picked it up.   By Harsimran and Eve—CTCN 

WOMEN’S CYCLE TOUR  

On Monday, 20 children from Year 3 

& 4  went to Edmonscote.  They 

took part in javelin, 400m, long jump 

and 60m sprint.  Everyone did really 

well and Mrs Fairhurst quoted “It 

was very muggy” 

By Thomas and Joe—CTCN 

Reporters 

QUAD KIDS 

We now have 4 chicks in Year 5.  3 have 

names, Tufty, Lil Mo and Tiggywinkle.  Year 5 

now have to be very quiet in class.  

Year 5 Breaking News 

Guests in Year 5 

Joke of the week 

What do you call a pig that 

knows karate ? 

A:  Pork Chop 

The Summer Fair 

We are all looking forward to the Summer 

Fair, everyone its coming soon on Sunday 

25th June 2017. 

There will be face painting, funky hair, 

new water games, nature crafts, minia-

ture garden competition, strawberries & 

cream, BBQ & bar, children games, tom-

bola, raffle, Leamonheads and so much 

more. 

We hope that you are all able to come 

along on the 25th June 2017. 

By Lajla and Jess—CTCN Reporters 


